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North Bay, ON October 5, 2021 

 

 

Subject: Report from Joel Therrien and Beverley Hillier dated October 5, 2021 re: 

Short Term Rentals 

 

 

File No.   Res.  2021 -   

Moved by Councillor:   

Seconded by Councillor:   

That Council authorize staff to develop regulations for Short Term Rentals of residential 

dwelling units for consideration by City Council including necessary amendments to the 

City’s Official Plan and Zoning By-law to: 

a) Define Short Term Rentals; 

b) Permit Short Term Rentals in certain Zones subject to provisions; and 

c) Establish a Licensing By-law for Short Term Rentals. 

 

 

 

Carried  Carried as amended  Lost  

 
 

Conflict  Endorsement of Chair  

 

Yeas      Nays    

        

        

         

 

Record of Vote (Upon Request of Councillor  ___) 

 

Signature of Clerk _ 
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